
2020 DOLLARS FOR SCHOLARS APPLICATIONS NOW AVAILABLE

Students from the Class of 2020 who wish to apply for a Dollars for Scholars scholarship award may begin 
filling out their student profile. The profile can be found at 
www.WhitmanAndHanson.DollarsforSchholars.org under the “Student & Parent” section. Students may fill 
out the profile and return to update it regularly.

By creating a profile, a student will automatically get access to Scholarship America’s valuable resources 
and will have the opportunity to match and apply for local and relevant national scholarships. Beginning 
February 1, students may submit their application electronically to Whitman & Hanson Dollars for 
Scholars. The deadline for such submission is March 15.

Any graduating high school senior who resides in Whitman and Hanson and has a 2.5 GPA is eligible for a
DFS scholarship. Students who reside outside of Whitman & Hanson and attend Whitman-Hanson 
Regional High School and have a 2.5 GPA are also eligible.

In addition to scholarships, students will find college guidance, financial aid advice, video tips and much 
more. The list of national scholarships is changing frequently, so students are encouraged to return to 
their profiles often. 

For more information please visit: www.WhitmanAndHanson.DollarsforScholars.org or contact Mike 
Ganshirt at 781-252-9683.


